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To: Haley, Nikki
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Title: Mr.Jerry
First Name: Jerry
Middle Initial:E
Last Name: Butler
Suffix: 
Street Address: 225 Gatewood Drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Aiken
State: So
Zip: 29801
Phone: 8036419809

Email: jkbutler@gforcecable.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
Nikki Haley,   I disagree with the removal of the flag due to historic heritage, positive history, and 
the flag does not incite murder.  Crazy people that do dumb things will always sadly exist and be 
with us.  The sad event in Charleston was truly tragic, however, the guy has bigger problems 
than the great flag.  I have lived in South Carolina for 25 years and have many Southern friends 
and suggest you reconsider the removal of the flag.  What is next?  I thought the flag issue was 
well settled and not a matter any longer.  If a few want to make it an issue then we have to 
default back to the majority.  Please reconsider your opinion based on this sick young man.  
Thank you,
Jerry Butler


